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From: "Prather, Angie M." <PratheAM@wichitaclinic.com>
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Subject: NEWS RELEASE - Wichita Clinic

For Inmediate Release:

July 14, 2008

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:

Angie Prather (316) 651-2213

Toll Free (800) 876-5111

E-mail pratheam@wichitaclinic.com

Response to Operation Rescue Press Release Dated July 14, 2008

(Wichita, KS) — Wichita Clinic's Board of Directors and Administrative team want to clarify that:

e Abortions are NOT PERFORMED at any Wichita Clinic facilities or locations.

e Wichita Clinic learned this morning that two Wichita Clinic physicians, including Dr. Burt Odenheimer, have

in the past provided medical evaluations and second opinions for patients considering pregnancy

termination.

e  Both physicians have volunteered to discontinue providing these services effective immediately.

With over 160 doctors practicing in over 40 specialties, Wichita Clinic P.A. is the state’s largest outpatient multi-

specialty group practice and is accredited by the Accreditation Association for Ambulatory Health Care. Owned and governed

by its doctors, Wichita Clinic presently has eleven locations in Kansas and the Wichita metropolitan area. More than half a

million patient visits were made to Wichita Clinic in 2007. Wichita Clinic currently operates in Sedgwick, Harvey and Butler

counties.
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